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Carla, the project should have been reviewed and a determination made
prior to a full application by a group of volunteers. The letter of intent
requires far more that just a determination of the organizations'
community and non profit status. However given the introductory
comments, I will withdraw my grant request.

I thank the commissioners for their time.

Candace Wheeler
Executive Director
CCF
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